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	Hello from the GTAC! 

	Happy Fall! This season brings the exciting opportunity to gather in-person. Please read below for more information about the upcoming PSAP events. If you have any questions or something to include in next month’s newsletter, please email gmorton@nyam.org. 
 

	Staff Highlight: 

	This month we have the pleasure of highlighting Krystal Gayle, LCSW, from Jamaica Hospital Medical Center working on SAIL. Please read more about her below. 

Krystal Gayle, LCSW
[image: ]I am a dedicated and compassionate social worker with over five years of experience in the field of mental health services. My journey in social work began with a profound desire to support individuals in their mental health journeys, and I have had the privilege of working with diverse populations to promote well-being and emotional stability. 

In my most recent role, I served as the Program Coordinator for an Aging in Place program, where I focused on enhancing the quality of life for the elderly population. This role allowed me to combine my passion for social work with a deep commitment to ensuring that seniors can maintain their independence and comfort as they age. 

Throughout my career, I have honed my skills in assessment, counseling, and resource coordination to provide the best possible support for those in need. I believe in the power of empathy, active listening, and person-centered care as essential components in promoting mental health and overall well-being.

Krystal, thank you for all you do. 

We want to highlight a staff member every month! Please contact me at gmorton@nyam.org to spotlight yourself or another member of your team. 
 

	GTAC Announcements:  

	Affinity Groups  
The next affinity groups will be in December. Keep an eye out for an email in early November from Grace Morton to schedule the next one. 
 
Coming Soon: Resource Library 
In the past two weeks you should have received an email granting you access to the PSAP Resource Library. This is a working draft of what will soon be the official library. We are in the process of uploading and organizing the information available here. Once complete, you will receive an email from us with more information about how to submit documents for upload, best ways to use the resource library, and more. 
 
Until that point, no further action is needed from you. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 

	Site Visit Information: 

	Site visits begin this coming Monday, October 30th, each site has a date throughout the month of November. As a reminder, this event is in-person and OMH & GTAC staff will travel to your location. I will be sending out an email later today with all of this information and to ask for responses on the relevant questions: 

Attendance: Please invite all staff participating in the PSAP Demonstration, including peers. It is required that at least one representative from each partner organization be present.  

Room Requirements: A space large enough to accommodate relevant program staff, 4 OMH staff, and 2 GTAC staff is necessary. 

Tour: There is option to include a tour of your facilities during the site visit. Please let me know if this is something your project would be interested in. 

Prior to the site visit, each program is expected to complete the attached PATH Assessment. The goal of this assessment is to accurately measure your current implementation status. The description of full implementation of this demonstrated is included below for your reference. We will use your response to inform how we can assist you. We ask that each partner organization complete the tool individually so that we may review it together. 

We ask that the PATH tool be returned to gmorton@nyam.org two business days before your site visit. 

 

	Data Corner

	Coming Soon! This month we have a preview of the tableau dashboard (attached) which will be launched  soon. While the attachment is only a screenshot, the final dashboard will be interactive. Please take some time to review the dashboard and send any feedback to Christina.Hatten2@omh.ny.gov 

	

Thanks, and have a great week!  
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